DEBENHAM PARISH COUNCIL- May 2020
We have now held two virtual meetings, which have gone quite well, and had the pleasure of being joined by our District and County Cllrs, K Guthrie and Matthew Hicks. In line with new legislation, we will not hold either of our Annual Meetings this year and have postponed them to 2021.  We would like to ask that you save any recommendations for Community Awards and group/organisation reports until then.  Our organisation will remain exactly the same, with Cllr J Baldwin as our Chair, Cllr R Blackwell as our Vice-chair and all Committees / Working Groups as they are. 
Through our various schemes we continue to be able to provide a little help to some of our residents, not just in Debenham but also in other villages within the Ward. We also secured an additional £1,000 form the Suffolk Community Foundation for the Food Parcels. We couldn’t have done it without our volunteers and local supporting businesses, so thank you all. 
In line with Government guidelines, we have now reinstated all our services and facilities, with the exception of play areas, which will remain closed. The safety, health and well-being of our residents, visitors, contractors and workers remain our priority, therefore we respectfully ask that you:

Stay alert! Control the virus! Save lives!
Please do look after yourselves and keep safe!!
Mrs Dina Bedwell, Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer

Tel. no: 01473 787861  (please leave voicemail if unavailable) 

E-mail:  debenham.pc@btinternet.com
